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Web survey about abuse detection and population density

Why urban areas have more child abuse notifications

Abstract
People make reports of suspected child abuse to child guidance centers more frequently in urban areas and there is a positive
correlation with the population density of Japan's prefectures. However, the causes of this phenomenon remain unclear. We
hypothesized that neighborhoods with a high population density are more likely to notice signs of abuse. A nationwide web-based
survey of 5500 people in Japan revealed that residents of more densely populated areas were more likely to have directly seen or
heard such signs of abuse. This study points out that population densities may increase the detection of abuse. Since child abuse is
a serious social problem, we want to contribute to a society in which children can live happily. For this purpose, we are studying the
characteristics of how people report possible child abuse to child guidance centers and other governmental agencies.
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